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20 Gauge Braun IV Catheters Back in Stock 
 
 
Currently, our IV catheter supply is back to full stock!  
 
The supply chain is a dynamic situation as I am sure you can see and feel as a 
consumer. We want to be transparent about our supply as we know ultimately can 
affect patient care and allow you the opportunity to look for alternative options as 
we do the same.  
 
If anything should change, we will reach back out to you. We appreciate your 
support and understanding during this unprecedented time. As always, one team, 
one mission. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out with questions at bpdeere@premierhealth.com 
  
Brendan Deere 
EMS Outreach Manager 
Premier Health EMS Center of Excellence  
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